
CUWBC produces three Boat 
Race crews each year to race at 
the Henley Boat Races and runs 
year-round development and 
performance programmes.

From 2015, as a result of 
sponsorship from Newton Asset 
Management, the Oxford and 
Cambridge Women’s Boat Race 
will move to the Tideway to race 
alongside the Men’s Boat Race. 
The new Chief Coach will be 
critical to a successful transition 

and the development of a centre 
of excellence for women’s high 
performance rowing in both 
openweight and lightweight 
events within the university 
environment.

Applications are invited from 
those with experience of 
coaching athletes to international 
level; the Chief Coach will 
manage a group of volunteer and 
professional coaches and oversee 
the selection and training of all 

athletes. Based at Goldie Boat 
House in Cambridge and at Ely 
he/she will liaise closely with the 
chief coach of CUBC. 

Details and an application pack 
may be obtained by emailing: 
applications@cuwbc.org

The closing date for applications 
is 13th July 2012.

Cambridge University Women’s Boat Club
wishes to appoint a Full-time Chief Coach to start in Autumn 2012 


